
 

 

4th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parental Support Service 
 

Lisa Cameron, our Safeguarding and Pastoral Manager, will be holding weekly support meetings 

for parents who wish to discuss concerns regarding their child’s welfare.  

 

The sessions will be held each Wednesday evening between 4.00pm and 5.30pm. Parents will 

have the opportunity to book a 15 minute appointment to talk about a range of topics including 

emotional help, behaviour support, friendship issues and more.  

 

The Parental Support Service will commence on Wednesday 6th November. If you would like to 

book an appointment, please email me directly to l.cameron@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Lisa Cameron 

Safeguarding and Pastoral Manager 
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